
St. James the Great Church will be open for Private Prayer 
from 10.00am-4.00pm on Sundays & Wednesdays.  As the 
Government’s Guidelines make clear, there are many 
things to consider when re-opening such a building.  There 
is now a designated seating area at the back of the 
Church, with hand sanitiser available at the door.  The rest 
of the Church is cordoned off and is not to be used at the 
present time.  Re-opening partly depends upon our ability 
to regularly clean this seating area.  If anyone would like to 
help with this, please contact either of the Churchwardens: 
John Nettleton (01625) 409026 or Peter Clampett (01260) 
223333.  The more volunteers we have, the more the 
Church can be open.


